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           KIWANIS MEETING OF July 10th, 2017 
 

Anne led the meeting, the prayer, and the songs which consisted of 
Happy Birthday, The Star Spangled Banner, and Good  
Old Summer Time. We had nine members in attendance four of whom 
had birthdays in July. Vince brought a guest. Michelle. 
 
Rick Satterlee was in the news for being elected to the Board of Directors 
of Ayers Associates. Congratulations Rick!  A long time member, Dick 
Grashorn recently passed away. Ben attended the wake and was told by 
his daughter how Dick enjoyed being a Kiwanis member for more then 50 
years. Happy dollars were provided by both Rick and Anne. Lunch 
consisted of Chicken Wraps, chips, fruit salad, and cookies. 
 
Bill Buerschinger was our speaker this week. Bill brought in an electronic 
device that he built. The device is basically a controller similar to 
something everyone has in every electronic device that dominates every 
day life. This includes something as simple as your stove to everyone's 
cell phone. The device Bill built had a programed message on its 
screen. The device also showed current temperature and humidity, which 
would change from a current reading in the room to ones own 
temperature if held. The controller Bill built can be programed to 
preform many other function. Bill wrote all the programs himself. 
 



 

 

The parts for the controller are reasonably priced and would make an 
ideal gift for either a girl or boy who had an interest in electronics or 
computer programing. Bills goal is to rebuild a 1970's pin ball machine 
and program it himself using the controllers he will build.. Thanks Bill for 
an interesting program.  
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 


